
	

 

 
 

                            Consent Form 

At Hilton Primary School we aim to offer your child the widest range of learning opportunities and celebrate 
learning whenever possible.  This may often require some form of parental consent.  This form asks you to consent 
(or otherwise) to your child’s participation / use / access to several aspects of the school program.  At all times we 
make the very best efforts to exercise exemplary standards in respect of duty of care. 

Yes, I give 
consent 

No, I DO 
NOT give 
consent 

MEDIA	CONSENT	
	
Children’s images and/or their work are often published to recognise excellence or effort 
and may appear in newspapers, on the internet, in newsletters or on film or video.  Their 
names may also be included but no contact details are provided.  Work/images captured by 
the school will be kept for no longer than is necessary for the purposes outlined above and 
will be stored and disposed of securely. 

	 	

INTERNET	ACCESS	
	
Student access to the internet is provided in accordance with the school policy (available 
from the office or school website).  Student access is contingent on abiding by the users’ 
Code of Conduct. 

	 	

VIEWING	CONSENT	
	
Children often watch videos / DVDs / television documentaries as part of their learning.  
Almost always these are ‘G’ rated and don’t require consent.  Very occasionally something 
with a ‘PG’ rating is appropriate for which we would need parental permission. 

	 	

LOCAL	EXCURSIONS	
	
Children occasionally walk within the local area for minor excursions under the supervision 
of the teacher and attend activities in local parks, nature reserves, another school, city 
council library or shopping centre.  On all occasions, parents will be notified of the local 
excursion. 

	 	

	

Internet and Email Use Student Code of Conduct 
 
I agree to allow my child to access the Internet and Email at Hilton Primary School. I understand that websites will 
have been previously viewed by the classroom teacher. 
 
I understand that a member of the school staff may view incoming and outgoing Email correspondence before they 
are mailed or received by students. 
 
I understand that adequate supervision will always be available when my child is using the Internet and Email. 
 
I have explained to my child that he/she should click on the HOME button and inform the teacher if he/she 
encounters any material on the web that makes him/her feel uncomfortable at any time. 
 
I understand my child’s picture will not be sent over the Internet without first receiving permission from 
parents/guardians and then having teacher approval. 
 
My child is aware that he/she should never give out personal information, including his/her phone number, last 
name or home address when using the Internet. 
 
I agree to using the Internet and Email at school for educational purposes in accordance with the Agreement 
above. 
 
I understand the school will provide adequate supervision and that steps have been taken to minimise risk of 
exposure to unsuitable material. 
 
Name of Student: _________________________________________________      Year/Room: ______________    
 
Signature of Student (if possible): ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian: _______________________________________      Date: ____________________ 


